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Hipsburn Christmas Play 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

This Christmas, the pupils of Hipsburn Primary School will be taking part in a whole school 

performance of The Fireside Nativity. This play tells the story of a group of campers who share 

the story of the nativity around their campfire. 

 

The performances will take place on: 

Tuesday 13th December at 2pm* and 5.30pm 

Wednesday 14th December at 09.30am and 5.30pm 

Running time approximately 60 minutes. 

*Please note that the 2pm performance is especially suitable for parents with babies / toddlers. 

 

Your child has been given a slip today with information about their part and costume. Any 

queries, please speak to their class teacher. 

 

We appreciate that this is a special occasion for parents and we want to comfortably 

accommodate as many people as possible, we do however have very limited space. We are not 

allocating tickets but request that: 

- Adults attend one performance only 

- a maximum of 2 family members attend per performance 

 

From previous experience we know that the evening performances prove to be the most popular. 

We therefore request that if you are able to attend the matinee instead, please do. 

 

Children to return to school at 5.00pm to get ready for the evening performances. 

Refreshments will be available at all of the performances and your kind donations will go 

towards the performance licence and new music. 

 

Please indicate which performance you wish to attend by completing the google form 

https://forms.gle/yevgsyKgVweLzBn99  by Monday 5th December. 

 

Kind regards, 

Kevin Moloney 
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